August 30, 2023

Thomas Meggers 15 Seaview Avenue Niantic, CT 06357

Dear Thomas,

On behalf of CFECT and The Cahill Black Point Education Fund Advisory Committee (Ellen Fox Spalluto, Joseph Spalluto, Brian Comer, Cathleen Laffin, and Anit Schepker), we wish to thank you and the Men's Club for your gift of \$4,610.00.

For four decades people have partnered with the Community Foundation to act on their desire to leave our region better off than they found it. We are honored and grateful that you are among them.

Sincerely,

Janet P. Grant Chief Financial Officer

Gift Amount: \$4,610.00 Gift Date: 08/24/2023

> Your gift is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift. Tax ID: 06-1080097

Board of Trustees

Margaret O'Shea, Chair

Nicholas Fortson, Vice Chair

Lee-Ann Gomes, Treasurer

Carol Williams, Secretary

Joe DeLong Harry Ferguson Sandy Hale Leah Hartman Izaskun Larrañeta Michael Rauh Barbara Sahagan Leah Schad Maryam Elahi,

President & CEO

maryam@cfect.org